Dear Parent/Carer,
Over the coming weeks we will be celebrating Harvest in school.

From Monday 7th October we will be collecting donations of food, non-perishables, including tins
and packets. Fresh food items can be brought into school week commencing Monday 14" October.

All food items will be donated to support the charitable work of Hope and Hospitality.
Thank you in advance for any donations you are able to give. We appreciate your support with this.
Many Thankg

Mrs Willis
Head Teacher



